
JOHN LEGGOTT COLLEGE UPDATE 30/04/20 
 
Good afternoon,  
 
We are aware that some of your students may be worried about transitioning to college as our usual 
process is most likely to be cancelled, so we wanted to provide you with further information regarding our 
new plans for transition so you can offer your students reassurance.  
 
Social Media 
We regularly post answers to frequently asked questions and provide lots of information relevant to Y11 
students on our Social Media pages as well as our website.  
 
We would appreciate it if you could encourage your Y11 students to follow us on our social media 
channels  - a virtual tour of the college building will be posted to our social media pages soon, so if students 
can follow our pages then they can see this exciting new video as it goes live!  
 
Facebook - www.facebook.com/JohnLeggottColl  
Instagram - www.instagram.com/johnleggottcollege  
Twitter - www.twitter.com/JohnLeggottColl  
Virtual Transition Days 
Currently we cannot confirm if we will be back for our usual College Transition Day in July. If we are, this 
will still go ahead however as a contingency we are excited to announce that we will also be hosting Virtual 
Transition Days for our prospective students! These will begin w/c Monday 11th May. 
Students can sign up for sessions by clicking the link: https://www.leggott.ac.uk/transition/  
The sessions will be led through a platform called Zoom, students can download this through the appstore 
on their phone. There will be an opportunity at the end of each session for Q&A with the area lead. 
If you receive any queries regarding college applications, interviews or the transition process from your 
students, please do encourage them to get in touch with us directly so we can help to support 
them. recruitment@leggott.ac.uk  
We wish you well, and hope you are staying safe. 
Kind regards,  
Samantha & Katharine  

 
 
Recruitment Team 
 
Katharinesatkinson@leggott.ac.uk[http://Recruitment Team Katharinesnowden@leggott.ac.uk T: 01724 
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